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Dear Health Committee Members,

I am writing to express my grave concerns about the Health (Abortion Law Reform)
 Amendment Bill 2016 which allows for late term abortion of viable babies and adding
 exclusion zones which effectively limit free speech for doctors, nurses, hospital staff and
 the public.

I am respectfully asking you to vote against this Bill out of concern for women, their
 health, health providers and the right each child has to life.

Yours sincerely,

Lisa West-Newman

Health (Abortion Law Reform) 
Amendment Bill 2016
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